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As a reminder, all software vendors in California must receive Vendor Approval prior 
to registrars upgrading to their latest software version. To date, the CCR has not 
approved any 2013 cancer reporting software. 
 
Therefore, DO NOT upgrade to the 2013 cancer reporting software until notification 
from CCR that abstracting software vendor has been approved.  We are currently 
waiting for an updated NAACCR edit Metafile and will proceed with vendor approvals 
once that is received.  The CCR will send out data alerts notifying facilities of 
individual vendor software approval. The CCR anticipates accepting cases diagnosed 
2013 in NAACCR version 13 on June 3, 2013.   
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